
FEDERAL OFFICE PRODUCTS CENTER, INC.

P.O. BOX 6717

SILVER SPRING, MD. 20906

TELEPHONE: 871-2440

November 25, 1985

Honorable Charlie Rose

Chairman

Subcommittee on Office Systems

Committee on House Administration

U.S. House of Representatives

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Rose,

This is to certify that this firm has not, does not, and will not

conduct any business with the country of South Africa until such

time as their policies change and are in line on human rights issues

so as to again be approved for commerce by your committee.

Sincerely,

Max Bronstein

Vice-president/Secretary
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